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Refer page 112/C to 114/C please
This is a letter received from the Deputy
Superintendent of Police (Estt.), Port Blair dated 245
July, 2013 regarding detention of police perscnnel and
w4 vehicle by Jarawas at ATR road. This incident has taken

place on 27.6.2013 at Potta Tang between Jirkatang to

Middle Strait area.
Y

The Director (TW) has dfrected\/that one vehicle
shall be deployed shortly after finalization of tender and
no case to be registered against any Tribes. In this regard
already one vehicie had been deployed at Jirkatang to

Middle Strait area for shifting of Jarawas.

It is proposed that we may send a letter to Dy.
Superintendent of Police, South Andaman District for no

case to be registered againist any Tﬁbes.4o( ne /P""M/
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Submitted for approval please.
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